
 P & C NOTICES TERM 3 WEEK 3 

RECENT:  

Pizza Lunch – 3rd July 

Thank you to everyone that supported this event – the kids enjoyed the treat for the last day of term two, and 

we raised ~$500 for our school. 

 

P&C Meeting – 5th August 

Our p&c meeting was held last night. Hopefully we have good news that the presidents position was filled 

and the p&c can continue all the great work. 

 

COMING UP:  

 
P&C dates to remember for term 3: 

 

02/09 – P&C meeting  

11/09 – Awesome Kids Morning Tea (donated by the P&C) 

17/09 – Ships Athletic Carnival for the whole school (possible food stall by P&C depending on restrictions) 

24/09 – COLOUR FUN RUN (which was postponed from earlier in the year – more info to come) 

 

 

 

SECOND HAND SHOP – There is an array of second hand uniform for sale every week. We have Kindy tops 

and blue school shirts, skirts and shorts, dresses, jumpers, hats and even library bags on offer. If you would 

like to purchase anything, please contact Kat on 0408 101 005. She can choose what you are looking for and 

organise a meet up. Cash and electronic transfer are available for payment.  

SCHOOL BANKING – we are currently working with the school to be able to have school banking reopen.  

LOST PROPERTY– Each Friday all the lost property baskets get emptied to return lost items back to their 

rightful owners. Please label everything, to help make their job easier. Anything not named will be posted on 

the Facebook Page to claim. If you are missing anything, please contact the p&c to have a look in the 

unlabelled boxes. There are a lot of items to be donated to the salvos due to no name on it. 

HAIR ACCESSORIES - We have a selection of clips and hair ties in school colours for sale. They are $8 

each, or 2 for $14 or 3 for $20. The non-slip headbands are $12 each or 2 for $20. Our new hair accessories 

are navy or red Scrunchies. These can be purchased at $5 each. Please contact Kat on 0408 101 005 for 

more information. 

THE TANNOY 

    

If you have any questions or would like to contact the P & C, please email us at:   

orps.pandc@oceanreefps.wa.edu.au 

Facebook: Ocean Reef Primary School P&C and Lost Property 


